United Jewish Federation of San Diego County

2007-2008 E-Newsletter Submission Form

(e-mail completed form to enews@ujfsd.org) 

	Name of Org./Agency/Synagogue: Tifereth Israel Synagogue

	Your Name and phone number: Beth Klareich, Program Director (619) 697-6001 ext 108 program @tiferethisrael.com

	Newsletter Heading for your submission: Family Dinner in the Sukkah

	Date of Submission: August 28, 2007

	Please note:

· Limit submission to 50 words

· Use Verdana font, 10 point

· Times of events should be listed as:  7:00 a.m.

· Dates of events should be listed as:   January 1, 2007
· Please do not use abbreviations
· Double space between each submission, bolding each title

	Sunday, September 30, 2007 join us for a Family Dinner in the Sukkah beginning at 5:30 p.m.

A casual “family-friendly” dinner will include pasta, salad, and dessert.

Reservations must be received by Wednesday, September 19th. Space is limited (we sold out last year!) and your payment is your reservation. Tickets are $10.00, youths 6 to 12 years $7.00, and children 3 to 5 years are $3.00, and children under 3 are free. Contact Program Director, Beth Klareich, at (619) 697-6001 ext. 108 or email program@tiferethisrael.com 



